
CITY OF FRANKLIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE PLAN COMMISSION OF THE CITY 

OF FRANKLIN will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, April 23, 2020, at 7:00 

p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the Common Council 

Chambers at the Franklin City Hall, 9229 West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin 

53132, to hear public comment regarding an application by Steven Pagnotta of 

Bradford Franklin LLC (Franklin-Wyndham, LLC, property owner), for a proposed  

ORDINANCE TO AMEND THE UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCE TEXT 

AT §15-3.0307 CC CITY CIVIC CENTER DISTRICT, SUBSECTION A.9., TO 

EXEMPT THE PROPERTY IN THE NORTHEASTERN CORNER OF THE 

DISTRICT, SUCH PROPERTY BEARING TAX KEY NO. 794-9999-009, FROM 

THE REQUIREMENTS FOR CROSS-ACCESS FOR BOTH PEDESTRIAN AND 

VEHICULAR CIRCULATION WITH ADJACENT PARCEL(S) TO THE EAST OF 

THE SUBJECT PROPERTY.  This public hearing is being held pursuant to the 

requirements of §62.23(7)(d)2. of the Wisconsin Statutes and Division 15-9.0200 of 

the City of Franklin Unified Development Ordinance.  A copy of the proposed 

Unified Development Ordinance Text Amendment ordinance in draft form is 

available and open for inspection by the public in the office of the City Clerk at 

Franklin City Hall, 9229 West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin 53132, during 

normal business hours.  The public is invited to attend the public hearing and to 

provide input.  The proposed draft ordinance is subject to revisions following public 

hearing and the further consideration by the Plan Commission and the City of 

Franklin Common Council.   

 

Dated this 31st day of March, 2020. 

 

Sandra L. Wesolowski  

City Clerk  

 

 

N.B. Class II 

 
Please publish 4-8-20 and 4-15-20 

  


